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Administrator’s  Message

This week, I’ll be sending a message to our Grade 8 parents about an 
exciting cultural exchange opportunity to Ontario—stay tuned!

Our Breakfast Program is now in full swing. Huge thanks to Mrs. McKeever 
for her hard work and to our amazing parent volunteers. Parents are 
welcome to stop by in the mornings for a quick bite, coffee, tea, or just to see 
the program in action!

On Friday, we’ll hold a whole school assembly (parents are invited) to 
recognize Truth and Reconciliation Day, celebrate student success, and 
discuss our school’s conduct expectations. I’m personally looking forward to 
seeing a few of our staff take a leap and share their gifts in front of the whole 
school.

Lastly, we’re thrilled about our assessment processes this year. On 
September 27th, students will take the EICS math assessment, which, 
alongside our SNAP assessments, will help us identify where support is 
needed and how to further challenge our excelling students. On Saturday, 
September 28th, we’re hosting a flag football tournament—come cheer on 
our talented athletes!

Let’s have a great week, and I hope to see you all there!

CORRECTION
FOODS 8 - Supply 
fee is $45 not $30

CONTACT US
Website:       percybaxter.ca
Facebook:    Percy Baxter Middle School
Email:           PBS@ngps.ca

Important Information
Reminder that students are not to 
be using their cell phones 
throughout the day.  They should 
remain in their lockers. Phones will 
be kept in the office if they are 
discovered being used.

September 23 - 28 

Principal Advisory Council 
The students have been 
invited to run for the Principal 
Advisory Group..  The 
nominations will begin 
Monday and wrap up on 
Friday.  Then the campaigning 
begins.  Good luck to all of 
those who chose to run for a 
position.    

UPCOMING EVENTS

Terry Fox Walk - Mon, Sept 23

Lockdown - Tues, Sept 24
We will be having our first 
lockdown practice next week.

Assembly - Friday, Sept 27th




